
THE MEETING OF THE GJMTA WAS CALLED TO ORDER ON FEB 10 BY PRESIDENT HOPE 
IN THE HOME OF AMBER BERRY. THERE WERE 8 IN ATTENDANCE.

THE MINUTES WERE READ AND APPROVED

THE TREASURER REPORTED THE SAME BALANCE AS LAST MONTH, $3,985.06. WITH 
SONATINA EXPENSES THERE WILL BE A CHANGE IN THE BALANCE NEXT MONTH.

A NEW MEMBER, TORI FEDLER WAS ANNOUNCED BUT NOT INTRODUCED......SIMPLY 
BECAUSE SHE IS ALREADY WELL KNOWN FOR HER CHAIRMAN POSITION FOR 
AMERICAN COMPOSER FESTIVAL. THIS , WITHOUT NEED OF A VOTE, MAKES HER A 
SHOE IN FOR THE ROOKIE OF THE YEAR POSITION. THANKS TORI!

IT WAS REQUIRED FOR THE ORGANIZATION TO MAKE A DECISION ON WHETHER OR 
NOT TO INCREASE LOCAL DUES.
AFTER DISCUSSION,(MOSTLY OF THE COST OF EGGS, BREAD, GASOLINE, AND 
HOUSING) IT WAS MOVED AND SECONDED TO KEEP LOCAL DUES AT THERE CURRENT 
$10 AMOUNT. IT WAS UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED BY THE FRUGAL TIGHT WAD 
ATTENDEES.

THE SONATINA REGISTRATIONS ARE ALL IN WITH 40 ENROLLED FOR SONATINA
11 FOR FESTIVAL CON BRIO AND 3 FOR SONATINA IN PROGRESS

THE AMERICAN COMPOSER RECITAL HAS CHANGED TO APRIL 15TH AT THE 
METHODIST CROSSROADS CHURCH.
THERE WILL BE TWO RECITALS.....ONE AT 11:00 AND ONE AT 2:00.
THE DEADLINE FOR REGISTRATION IS MARCH 4TH.

RIBBONS WERE DISTRIBUTED TO TEACHERS TO GIVE TO STUDENTS WHO WERE 
DENIED ON RIBBON FESTIVAL DAY, THUS PUTTING TO REST THE RIBONLESS DILEMA 
OF 2022.

RYAN PATTRICK WILL BE PERFORMING APRIL 2ND AT MOODYS LOUNGE. HE ASK FOR 
POSSIBLE RECCOMENDATIONS OF MUSIC GROUPS WHICH COULD USE DONATIONS 
FROM THEM.

THE MEETING WAS AJOURNED

AMBER BERRY EXPLAINED AND DEMONSTRATED FUN WAYS THE MUSIC HISTORY TEST
COULD BE USED AND TAUGHT TO STUDENTS WANTING TO USE THEM. SOME 
PARTICPANTS WERE SMARTER THAN OTHERS.... NOT SAYING WHO.


